
204 SUNDAY (do not change anything here, we’ll put a correct header each week) 

     
 Welcome To  

St. Joseph's Parish 
We extend you a warm welcome to  

St. Joseph Parish. 
We pray that you feel at home. 
Please introduce yourself and 

consider becoming a member of 
 our Family of Faith. 

 
Prayer Intentions 

  
Saturday, June 26 
5:00pm  Special Intentions 
  Nuala Brady 
  Ralph Kelly 
  Michael O’Hare – Veronica O’Hare 
  Graham Shore – Veronica O’Hare 
Sunday,  June 27 –  Livestreamed at 9am 
9:00am   Intentions of the Parish  
11:00 am   Special Intentions 

 

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 
June 21   Rev. Lech Wycichowski, C.R. 
June 22   Rev. Stanley Zaryczny, C.R. 
June 23   Comboni Missionaries 
June 24   Rev. John Redmond 
June 25   Rev. Peter Ciallella 
June 26   Rev. Michael Downey 

 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time June 13, 2021 
Jesus brought peace to the wind and sea.  “Peace! Be 
still!” Many are searching.  Would you be willing to 
proclaim the truth of God’s love and presence in your 
life as a priest, religious or deacon.  If you think God is 
calling you contact the Hamilton Diocese at 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com or call  
905-528-7988. 

 

 

 
 

 
Welcome Msgr. Dennis Noon 

Please join us in welcoming Msgr. Dennis Noon this 
weekend as our guest celebrant for our Masses on 
Saturday evening Mass at 5pm (including Confessions 
at 4pm), and on Sunday at 9am and 11am.  We are 
very grateful that he can be with us. 
 

Invitation – Novena and Act of  
Entrustment to Saint Joseph 

Parishes and parishioners have been invited by the 
CCCB, in solidarity with the Holy Father’s proclamation 
of a Year of Saint Joseph, to celebrate an Act of 
Entrustment of Saint Joseph on Thursday, July 1st.  
Details on the time and Celebrant will be confirmed next 
week.   
The Act of Entrustment will be preceded by a Novena 
imploring Saint Joseph’s intercession for the welfare of 
the entire country, for the many needs of society and for 
those who passed away due to Covid 19.  The Novena 
begins on Tuesday, June 22 and ends on 
Wednesday June 30th.  A copy of the Novena is 
posted on our website at www.stjosephfergus.org. 

 
Knights of Columbus Contactless Bottle Drive 

The Knights of Columbus and the Optimist Club are 
holding a contactless bottle drive on Saturday June 26, 
from 9.00 to 3.00 at St. Joseph Church.  They are 
accepting all LBCO and beer store containers. 
The idea of a contactless bottle drive is that you don’t 
have to get out of your car - You simply pull up on the 
Church’s parking lot and volunteers will meet you there 
and unload the bottles from your trunk.  Proceeds will 
go to local charities. 

Due to Fr. Ken’s injury, there 
Will be no weekday Masses 

until further notice 
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